Mr Peter McNaney
Chief Executive
Belfast City Council
City Hali

BELFAST
BT15GS

Dear Mr McNaney

transportni

Eastern Division
Hydebank

4 Hospital Road
Belfast

BT8 8JL

Telephone: 0300 200 7893

Fax: (028) 9025 3220

Textphone number: 028 9054 0022
Email: traffic.eastern@drdni.gov.uk

Being Dealt With By: R Gordon

Direct

PROPOSED 20MPH SPEED LIMIT ZONE IN BELFAST CITY CENTRE

Further to my previous letter of 12 March 2014.

Line: 028 9025 3007

Your Ref:
Our Ref:

Date: {F-July 2014

As part of our continuing commitment to the Northern Ireland Road Safety Strategy, Transport Ni
proposes to pilot an extensive 20mph zone in Belfast City Centre, without the use of physical
speed reducing measures. | have attached a drawing showing the proposal.

The ‘Notice of Intention’ for the legislation will be published in local newspapers on Wednesday
30 July 2014, allowing 22 days for objections or representations.

I would be grateful if you would bring this to the attention of any relevant Councillors.

Yours sincerely

{Q g)ﬁ)\ S~

ROY GORDON
Traffic Manager
Eastern Division
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